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Looking for an easy way to stay up-to-date on some of the latest information? The Western Nursery & 

Landscape Association (WNLA) is offering a series of webinars for members and non-members (there’s a 

fee for non-members) ranging multiple topics. Some of the topics include: “Native Plants for Beauty and 

Ecology,” “Permaculture Design,” “Green Cities: Good Health, The Health & Well-being Benefits of Plants,” 

Biomimicry, a Legislative Update” from Craig Regelbrugge at AmericanHort and more. 

The webinars are free for members, or $50 for non-members (just a note, a membership to WNLA is only 

$75, so if you see more than one you want to watch, go for the membership and you can watch all for free). 

Visit www.wnla.org and click on the “Events” drop-down menu, and then “WNLA Webinars” to find the full list 

and register. GP 


